August 22, 1973

Mr. and Mrs. Bagdassar Ordoukhanian
768 5th Avenue

Plaza Hotel

New York City, N.Y. 10019

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Ordoukhanian:

We are deeply appreciative of your gift of the
two beautiful candlesticks for Saint Vartan
Cathedral. It is a lovely and most thoughtful
gesture.

The candlesticks will be a cherished addition
to our Altar and Bema arrangements.

May God bless you for your kindness and devotion,

Prayerfully yours,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate



